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         Mr.Done’s thought of the week 
The talk of Masefield this week has all been around our whole school 

trip to Chester Zoo!  
It was an incredible experience for all involved; the children were a 
delight, impeccably behaved and showcased our school in the best  

possible way.  
Check out the school twitter for lots of photos! @MasefieldCP 

Diary Dates 
 

Book Fair 
Wed 2nd –Tues 8th Feb 

 
Wear Red Day 
Friday 11th Feb  

 
Half-term (1 week) 
14th Feb—18th Feb 

Chester Zoo 
Yesterday Masefield went on an exciting trip 

to Chester Zoo! 
We got to see lots of different animals and 

learn about what parts of the world they are 
from. 

A big well done to all of the children—they 
represented our school beautifully. 

 

Poppy Appeal 2021 
Every year in November school sells various poppy themed 

merchandise for the Royal British Legion to help raise funds 
towards the Poppy appeal. As always the children of      

Masefield contributed generously and raised a total of 
£403.24.  

This is the highest amount raised out of all the Little  
Lever schools! 

 Enrichment Fundraising  
 

Year 5 and 6 Fundraising Enrichment 
are currently raising money for a 

 defibrillator box.  
This would mean that our school  
defibrillator would be mounted        

outside in a special box and could be 
used by the general public if needed, 

even if school is closed.  
The costing of this is around £450.  
The children have been thinking of  

various ways in which they could raise 
the money and have decided that they 

could raise some of the funds by  
hosting a wear red day.  

On Friday 11th February, children are 
invited to wear red clothing in  

exchange for a donation towards our 
defibrillator box. The children have 
recently raised £36.80 from their 

chocolate strawberry sale and we hope 
to have raised our full target by Easter 

so we can have the defibrillator 
 mounted outside by the end of the  

academic year.  
We will keep you updated on the funds 

raised via our twitter page too. 


